
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will introduce a new focus story ‘Jim and the 

Beanstalk’.  We will be exploring the main characters in detail 

and we will use drama to help us empathise with them.  We 

will also be writing in role. 

Mathematics We will continue to work on time with a focus on recording, 

reading and writing times in seconds, minutes and hours.  We 

will be comparing times written with these different units and 

ordering them.  Later in the week we will be looking at the 24 

hour clock.   

Topic This week, we will be looking at our focus artist Monet and 

the techniques he used to paint structures such as bridges and 

buildings. We will explore these techniques ourselves and aim 

to imitate his style. 

 

We hope you had a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend!   

We are excited about our cake sale this Thursday 4th May.  We hope to raise funds 

towards our forthcoming ‘Master Builders’ Lego Workshop.  Any donations of cakes or 

biscuits will be gratefully received on Thursday morning.  Additionally, if you would 

like to help on the stall, please let either teacher know.  We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

In PE this term, the children are playing rounders and we hope to field a team to play 

a match at Cranford House on Monday 12th June.  The children have been tasked with 

familiarising themselves with the rules of rounders in preparation for this. 

Finally, please remember to bring recorders in on Wednesday morning. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 


